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Homework Challenge – Spring 2, 2025 

 
We would like children to select at least one of the homework challenges below for this term, however children can do as 
many as they wish. This will continue to be run alongside the regular reading, maths and English homework that are set. 

 
Art – Architecture 

 
Can you use some recyclable 

materials and some 
cardboard tubes to create a 

structure with pillars? 
 
Can you design an enclosure 
for your favourite zoo 
animal?  
 
Think 
about the 
habitat your 
animal would 
need. 

Science – Taking care of the Earth 
 

Can you take a photograph of all of the 
things your household has collected to be 
recycled in one week? How many things 

are made of plastic? Paper? Glass? 
 

 
Can you create a poster to persuade 

people to recycle? 

History – Kings and Queens 
 

Can you create a Poster of Queen 
Elizabeth II for her Platinum Jubilee? 

 
Can this poster include how long she 

has reigned for? 
 

How old was she 
when she became 

Queen? 
 
  What did she 
wear? 

English  – 
Write your own ‘information 

text’ about your favourite 
season. 

 
Don't forget to include 
subtitles, lots of facts and 
interesting words. 
 

Think about the weather, 
what you might hear and 
see, and what you can do at 
that time of year. 

RE – What did Jesus teach us? 
 

Write about someone you admire, who 
inspires you and helps you to make better 

choices. 
  

 
PSHE – Healthy Me 

Create a poster or leaflet about 
how we can stay healthy.  

 

The challenge work is due in on Friday 28th March and will be presented on Monday 31st 
March. The above menu details a range of work for the subjects that your child will cover 
this term. 
We do ask that everyone has a go at this homework, so they all have something to share 
at the end of each term. We thank you for your continued support. 


